Republic of tl;e Philippines
Bepartment of Education
REGION X - NORTHERN MINDANAO
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF MISAMIS ORIENTAL

DIVISION ADVISORY NO. [/ ,s. 2022

DEVELOPMENT BANK OF THE PHILIPPINES (DBP)- CAPISTRANO
NEW BRANCH LOCATION

The Development Bank of the Philippines (DBP)-Capistrano Branch, the
servicing bank of the Department of Education Division of Misamis Oriental
announces its new branch location, with tentative date of transfer in June or
July 2022. The new address is:

DBP Limketkai-CDO Branch
Rosario Strip, Limketkai Center
Cagayan de Oro City

The new site is situated below Kagay-anon Restaurant and right beside
Ramentei Restaurant at Limketkai Center.

For concerns, please contact DBP through the following:
Telephone Number- (088) 856-6154
Email Address: capistrano-cdo@dbp.ph

JONATHAN/S. DELA PENA, PhD, CESO V
ivision Superintendent

JSD/egd/sgod/mma-chc

Address: Del Pilar corner Velez Street, Brgy. 29, Cagayan de Oro City 9000
Telephone Nos.: (088) 881-3094 | Text: 0917-8992245 (Globe)

Website: www.deped.misor.net

Email: misamis.oriental@deped.gov.ph
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Schools Division Superintendent -
DepED — Misamis Oriental Division
Del Pilar Velez St., Cagayan de Oro City

RE: RELOCATION OF CAPISTRANO BRANCH
Dear Dr. Dela Pefia,
Greetings!

It is our great pieasure to announce that DBP Capistranc-CDO Branch is moving to a much
better location tentatively scheduled in June or July 2022, with the foilowing address:

New Address:
DBP Limketkai-CDO Branch
Rosario Strip, Limketkai Center
Cagayan de Oro City

The new site is situated below Kagay-anon Restaurant, and right beside Ramentei Restaurant
at Limkektai Center.

May we request your good office that this announcement also be desiminated to all teachers
and non-teaching staff for their guidance.

We assure you that all our services will remain unhampered during the relocation. We look
forward to a continued and prosperous banking relationship with you in our new home.

For any concerns, please don't hesitate to contact us through the following:
Telephone Number - (088) 856-6154
Email Address - capistrano-cdo@dbp.ph

Sincerely,




DEVELOPMENT BANK OF THE PHILIPPINES
Capistrano Branch, Capistrano St., corner J.R.Borja St.,
Cagayan de Oro City, Philippines
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BRANCH RELOCATION NOTICE

Dear Valued Customer,
Greetings!

It is our great pleasure to announce that DBP Capistrano-CDO Branch is moving to a much
better location tentatively scheduied in June or July 2022, with the following address:

New Address:
DBP Limketkai Branch
Rosario Strip, Limketkai Center
Cagayan de Oro City

The new site is situated below Kagay-anon Restaurant, and right beside Ramentei Restaurant at
the Limketkai Center.

We would like to express our heartfelt and sincere gratitude for all the support and cooperation
that you have given us over the past years. We look forward to a continued and prosperous
banking relationship with you in our new home.

For any concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us through the following:

Telephone Number - (088) 856-6154
Email Address - capistrano-cdo@dbp.ph

Sincerely,




